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RITICS Autumn Showcase highlights the progress the 

Programme is making 

 

 

 

The RITICS Autumn Showcase took place on 14th October 2019 at the Watson-Watt Room, the 

Institute of Engineering and Technology, Savoy Place, London. 

The event included talks by Peter Davies from Thales on ‘Cyber Security of Complex Systems 

that Matter: a view from the IT and Defence Industry.’ 

There was also a talk by Tania Wallis and Chris Johnson from Glasgow University on ‘the NIS 

Directive and Supply Chain Resilience’, Ola Michalec from the University of Bristol on ‘Cyber 

security cultures in Critical National Infrastructures’, and Richard Thomas of Birmingham 

University on ‘ICS Vulnerabilities happen… what lessons can we learn?’ 

These talks highlighted that the RITICS projects are beginning to make progress, and we hope 

to see further research findings in forthcoming meetings. 

Copies of the newly published RITICS brochure were handed out at the meeting. 

 



Please make good use of our social media accounts to 
publicise our work 

 

 

 

Twitter: The RITICS Twitter site has been launched and can be found at 

https://twitter.com/RITICS2. 

Facebook: The RITICS Facebook site has also been launched and the new website is 
www.facebook.com/RITICS. 

Instagram: The RITICS Instagram site has been launched and the website link is 
https://www.instagram.com/ritics6/. 

Please join and check out these sites now, and invite people from your network to join. 

If you want to post news, research findings and events info to these sites, please email 

Prabhat with your news item on p.sakya@imperial.ac.uk. These social media sites are the 

ideal way to quickly publicise news about your research and events. 

 

Please send us through stories about your research 

findings 

We would very much like members of the RITICS network to contribute to this newsletter. So 

I am in search of news stories on the research work that RITICS projects, associated NCSC 

projects, and other cybersecurity projects have done recently. 

Please send through your story, and any photographs if you have them, to Prabhat at 

p.sakya@imperial.ac.uk and it will hopefully be published in the next issue of the newsletter. 
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Forthcoming events 

RITICS Winter Showcase 

Initial plans are being made for the RITICS Winter Showcase. This is planned to take 

place in January 2020 at a venue in Central London. 

Talks will be given by all the active projects in RITICS. There will also be a panel 

discussion on a subject such as forensics, and a keynote talk. 

This Showcase will demonstrate the further progress that the RITICS projects have 

made as we approach the mid-point of this phase of the Programme. Hopefully we 

can get a good turnout for this important event in our calendar. 

 
 

 

Get in touch! 

RITICS Programme Manager, Dr Prabhat Sakya 

p.sakya@imperial.ac.uk, 07740 189 108 
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